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This issue of The Sounding Line is to provide Reports relating to the upcoming Annual Meeting. To that end, we are pleased 

to attach the following for your review: 

 

1. Financial Statements for the Year End March 31, 2023 

2. Directors’ Report 

3. Treasurer’s Report 

4. Secretary’s Report 

5. Host Committee Report 

6. Flowerpot Island Report 

7. Orchid Fest Report 

8. Big tub Lighthouse Report 

9. Parks Canada Report 

 

The Chair will call for a Motion to accept the Reports, and once seconded, will open the floor for questions and discussions 

on any or all of the Reports, after which the vote will be called on acceptance of the Reports. This process will allow for 

more time for discussion than if the Reports are presented in person. 

 

The deadline for Director nominations has closed, and none were received. As a result, the 4 incumbent directors are 

acclaimed. 
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